
Dear Sir , 

513 25th. Avenue 
May 15, l965 

I am sorry to have been re:ninded to send ill our 
project report, due to the fact that our staff seemed 
to !lave lost interest in worlting or writing out reports . 
We had to depend on our local people ••ho ware not so 
experienced in such matters . 

rros t of our p,aid s tafi' has left . Judy Wright left 
April 24 . Frank right and Eric Weinberger left May 11. 
\ofe only have two paid staff workers , Joe Morae and George 
Sm1th Jr . 

The Soutl- ern climate -was no good for Judy ' s astha1na and 
:Eric Weinberger felt he was no contributing anything to tlle 
COl!llllunit y , 

I can assure you of a report tWice a month hereftfter. 
Our staff consists now of five local citizens and 

Joe Morse . 

CC/sw 

cct Dick Je\~ett 
Hichard Haley 
~!arvin Rich 
Jesse Horris-

Yours for Freedom, 

l.frs . Catherine Crowell 


